28 January, 2011

PO Box 992

Dillingham, AK 99576
907-842-5627
dillinghamhaggblom@yahoo.com

LBC Staff
550 W. 7" Avenue—Suite 1770
Anchorage, AK 99501-3510

To LBC Staff,

I completely support the City of Dillingham’s petition to annex parts of Nushagak Bay and Wood
River--these waters and subsequent tax revenues should have been part of the city years ago. Since the
expectation is that Dillingham will provide services to the fishing industry, than itis completely

appropriate for the city to have access to income generated by the fishing industry. This annexation is
of utmost importance to generate revenue for a city that has few revenue generating options.
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